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Red  Class 

Red class have been very busy again in May. In Art, we have been looking at 

sculpture. We began by looking at some small sculptures and we found a 

sculpture on the wall around school. We made 3D sculptures of rainforest 

animals from playdough using 2D pictures from Ella Bailey’s book ‘One day on 

our Blue Planet – In the Rainforest’. Next, we began creating sculptures from 

papier mache to make a 3D animal face, again using 2D pictures from the 

book as a guide. We will be finishing them off before half term! 

In Food Tech, we have been working on Safe knife techniques. We learned a 

‘bridge’ technique for cutting larger items into smaller pieces and the ‘claw’ 

technique for chopping. We also learnt how to grate safely. 

In Science, we have been looking at categorising animals, looking initially at 

things that are alive and things that are not alive, and then looking at 

categories of animals such as birds, fish and mammals. We also looked at 

what animals and humans need to keep them alive. 

In PSHE we have been looking at things that we need to keep us healthy. We 

looked at healthy and unhealthy foods. We have been learning about exercise 

and doing extra Hollywater miles. We learnt about hygiene and practiced 

washing our hands properly. We also talked about how important it is to get 

enough sleep, as this helps us to be ready to learn. 


